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Headteacher: Mrs NM Sherry

Dear Applicant,
Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Cuerden Church School. I am delighted that you are considering applying to help lead this joint Methodist/Church of England Voluntary Aided Primary School on the next stage of our journey. The school is situated in the centre of Bamber Bridge and is supported jointly by the Parish of St Saviours, Bamber Bridge, Bamber Bridge Methodist Church, the Diocese of Blackburn and the Lancashire District of the Methodist Church.
We are a single form entry primary school with an admission number of 30, operating 7 classes to support our pupils on their journey with Jesus, growing, learning and loving God together. Cuerden Church School was formed from the amalgamation of St Saviours Church of England School and Bamber Bridge Methodist School and moved into a purpose-built new school building which was completed in 2006 offering modern facilities for staff and pupils alike.
The governors are looking to appoint an enthusiastic teacher with a passion for learning who is dedicated to supporting the Headteacher as part of the Leadership Team. In return the school offers a caring, supportive environment where the governing body and staff work in partnership to fulfil the vision of growing to be caring and respectful towards one another and God’s creation.
On behalf of the governing body, I would like to thank you once again for your interest in the post and look forward to receiving your application.
Yours sincerely,

David Evans.
Chair of Governors

‘Everything is possible with God’ Matthew 19:26
Cuerden Church School, Station Road, Bamber Bridge, Preston, Lancashire, PR5 6ED, Tel: 01772 335033
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